
70 Collier Street 

P.O. Box 400 

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

City of Barrie

Minutes - Final

Heritage Barrie Committee

7:00 PM Sir Robert Barrie RoomTuesday, April 3, 2018

For consideration by the Infrastructure, Investment and Development Services 
Committee on June 18, 2018.

The meeting was called to order by the Chair, Chris Tribble at 7:04 p.m.  The following were 

in attendance for the meeting:

Councillor B. Ward

Chairman C. Tribble

Vice Chair J.  Morin

D. Exel

G. Marek

C. Moran

D. Warrilow

Present: 7 - 

STAFF:

Committee Support Clerk, J. Werth

Zoning Administrative Officer, R. White.
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The Heritage Barrie Committee met and reports as follows:

SECTION "A"

ONTARIO HERITAGE CONFERENCE - JUNE 2018

The Committee agreed that D. Warrilow, Heritage Barrie Committee 

member, be granted approval to attend the 2018 Ontario Heritage 

Conference to be held on June 8 and 9, 2018 in Sault Ste. Marie.  The 

expenses related to registration, travel, accommodation and meals for the 

conference are not to exceed $1,500.00 (Account #01-06-0934-0000-3071).

2018 WORK PLAN DISCUSSION

The Committee reviewed the Heritage Barrie Committee Work Plan for 

2018.  The Committee discussed tasks associated with the annual Heritage 

Stakeholders meeting scheduled in May and the Celebrate Barrie Event 

scheduled in June.

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS UNDER REVIEW

R. White, Zoning Administrative Officer provided an update regarding a Site 

Plan Application for a townhouse development at 1 Milburn Street.  Mr. 

White noted that this development directly abuts the property located at 129 

Cumberland Street and that this property is listed on the City of Barrie ’s 

Heritage Register.  

Mr. White reviewed the Site Plan Application for 1 Milburn Street and 

requested the Committee’s feedback.  The Committee asked questions 

regarding the information provided and received responses from staff.

The Heritage Barrie Committee met and recommends adoption of the following 

recommendation(s):

Page 2City of Barrie



April 3, 2018Heritage Barrie Committee Minutes - Final

SECTON "B"

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION - 1 MILBURN STREET

That the facades of the new buildings to be located at 1 Milburn Street be 

sympathetic to the historic nature of the surrounding neighbourhood.

This matter was recommended to Infrastructure, Investment and Development Services 

Committee for consideration of adoption at its meeting to be held on 06/13/2018.

The meeting adjourned at 8:26 p.m.

CHAIRMAN
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